
 

 
  
 
 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road   
London, SW1P 4DR  

 
E-mail: 
Web: 
 

 
transportinfrastructure@dft.gov.uk  
www.gov.uk/dft 

To: 
 
All Interested Parties                                                     

                                  
 
                                                      6 February 2023 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 
2010  
 
Application by National Highways Limited (“the Applicant”) Seeking Development 
Consent for the Proposed A47 Wansford to Sutton Dualling scheme 
 
Request for comments from all interested parties 
 
In response to questions in the Secretary of State’s consultation letter of 27 January 2023, 
Natural England and the Applicant provided responses dated 27 January 2023 and 3 
February 2023 respectively which have been published on the project page on the 
Planning Inspectorate website.  
 
The Secretary of State invites comments from all interested parties on the responses 
provided. 
 
Deadline for Response 
The deadline for response is 9 February 2023. 

 
Responses to the matters outlined in this letter should be submitted by email to  
A47WansfordtoSutton@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 
 
If you will have difficulty in submitting a response by the consultation deadline, or difficulty 
in submitting a response by email, please inform the Planning Inspectorate Case Team.  
 
The responses will be published on the project page for the A47 Wansford to Sutton 
Project on the Planning Inspectorate website as soon as possible after the 9 February 
2023 deadline at: 
 
A47 Wansford to Sutton | National Infrastructure Planning (planninginspectorate.gov.uk) 

 

http://www.gov.uk/dft
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/a47-wansford-to-sutton/?ipcsection=docs
mailto:A47WansfordtoSutton@planninginspectorate.gov.uk
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/eastern/a47-wansford-to-sutton/?ipcsection=docs


 

This letter is without prejudice to the Secretary of State’s decision on the A47 Wansford to 
Sutton application and nothing in this letter is to be taken to imply what that decision might 
be. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Rachel Dominey  
Transport Infrastructure Planning Unit 
 


